MARILYN MELTZER CURRICULUM COORDINATOR, GRADES K-1

JOHANNA SHLOMOVICH

RABBI HASKEL LOOKSTEIN '49

JUDITH H. FAGIN

KENNETH F. ROCHLIN '86 DIRECTOR OF INSTITUTIONAL ADVANCEMENT

> DON ANZISKA DIRECTOR OF FINANCE AND OPERATIONS



May 6, 2009

Dear Rebecca Mannis,

I am writing to thank you and The Mannis Foundation for its help in implementing a robotics and critical thinking program for the Ramaz Lower School students. The school and I appreciate your having provided a computer for the class' use, your assistance in identifying a program that could provide the scaffolded instruction, skills development and social context for enriching our students' after-school program, and in identifying potential resources for the technology the class required.

As a result, about 25 of our Lower School students participated in this program this term, and it was so successful that we are exploring ways of expanding it to provide additional opportunities for growth. I look forward to continuing this collaboration and enhancing the programs for our students in such a fun and productive way.

Thanks again,

Divsha Tollinsky